

Winter Raptor Fest, March 12 and 13, at the Little Theater on the Farm in Fort Edward

BETTY LITTLE March 4, 2011

ISSUE: RECREATION AND TOURISM



Senator Betty Little is pictured with Theo Magliulo, Laurie LaFond and Marge Mohn at the State Museum in Albany. At a recent meeting focused on tourism promotion, Little spoke with the group about their Winter Raptor Fest planned for March 12 and 13 at the Little Theater on the Farm in Fort Edward. The event includes free-flight raptor shows, live birds of prey and numerous events for families including kid's activities. For more information, visit www.winterraptorfest.com.